
INTRODUCTION

Message From Our Manager
As we write this newsletter, we have been reflecting on what a full and joy-packed
summer it’s been here at our home. Thank you to everyone - residents, relatives,
volunteers and our brilliant team, who helped make the past few months so special.
Grab a cuppa and enjoy a peek into our summer highlights!

As you may know, I have had the privilege of serving as Acting Home Manager since
September 2024. It has been a truly rewarding experience, and I’m delighted to now
be writing to you as the permanent Home Manager here at Hillside Lodge Care
Home.

It’s an honour to lead such a dedicated team in a place filled with warmth and
kindness. We’re always pleased to welcome visitors and relatives into our home, and
I hope to see many of you at our upcoming events, including our annual Summer
Fair - more details on that below!

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just
let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Sign Up Link

Best wishes,

Claire Anderson
Home Manager

ACTIVITIES & EVENTS

Summer Fair 2025 – Save the
Date!
Our much-loved Summer Fair is taking
place on Saturday 23rd August from
1pm to 4pm.

There will be something for everyone
to enjoy - raffles, games, delicious
food, a tombola and more. Please
bring your friends and family along for
what promises to be a lovely
afternoon.

We can’t wait to see you there!

An Afternoon of Entertainment
with Mark Hill
On Friday 25th July, we had the pleasure of welcoming Mark Hill, a lively entertainer
who had our residents smiling from ear to ear. Mark brought a fun-filled afternoon of
comedy, music and colourful costumes, lifting everyone’s spirits with his cheerful
presence.

Afternoon Tea in Honour of VJ
Day and Afternoon Tea Week
On 15th August, we marked VJ Day and Afternoon Tea Week with a special lunch.
Residents enjoyed a traditional afternoon tea complete with sweet treats and
sandwiches - a relaxing and reflective afternoon shared together.

COMMUNITY INVOLVEMENT

Bake Sale for Berwick Charities
Cup
On Thursday 24th July, we held a charity bake sale in support of the Berwick
Charities Cup, a local initiative that distributes funds to a number of smaller charities
in the area.

Residents joined in the fun by making shortbread and packaging it up ready for sale.
The event was a big success, raising £115 from baked goods, with an additional £42
collected in our donation tin - bringing the total raised to a fantastic £157. A big
thank you to everyone who supported the event!

Helping Keep Our Community
Clean
On 5th June, a couple of our residents took part in a local litter picking initiative. It
was a small but meaningful way to give back to the community, and we enjoyed
getting some fresh air while making a positive difference to the local area.

Dance-a-thon Donation from The
Grove School
A huge thank you goes out to Oak Class at The Grove School, who hosted a dance-
a-thon on 9th June, dancing from 9am to 3pm, to raise funds for our residents.

We were invited to join them on the day and it was a joy to be part of such an
energetic and generous event. Some of the pupils later visited Hillside Lodge to hand
over their donation in person.

Together, they raised a brilliant £450, which will go towards the Residents' Fund. A
heartfelt thank you and well done to everyone involved - you are truly stars!

STAFF NEWS

Sta! Recognition Award
In July, we were proud to present Junna with a Passionate Recognition Award for her
incredible dedication to the home.

At 73 years old, Junna works as a bank care assistant, often covering full-time hours.
Rather than taking it easy in retirement, she chooses to spend her time supporting
our residents with compassion and care. Junna’s commitment and high standards
make her an invaluable member of our team.

Thank you, Junna - we appreciate everything you do!

EXTERNAL LINKS

Social Media
Make sure to check out the Hillside
Lodge Care Home Facebook Page for
all our latest photos!

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

Leave A Review
We would be very grateful if you could
spare a few minutes to write a review
for us:

Carehome.co.uk & Google Reviews
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